

P.O. Box 5035 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

June 26, 2019

K. Scherr

Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering Services and City Engineer

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on June 25, 2019 resolved:

That, on the recommendation of the Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering Services and City Engineer, the sidewalk candidates proposed for the 2020 Annual New Sidewalk Program BE ENDORSED for implementation in 2020;

it being noted that the Civic Works Committee received a communication from Councillor M. van Holst with respect to this matter. (2019-T04) (2.9/10/CWC)

C. Saunders City Clerk /dt

cc: Councillor A. Kayabaga

Councillor J. Morgan

D. MacRae, Director, Roads and Transportation

G. Dales, Division Manager, Transportation Planning and Design

J. Bos, Technologist II, Transportation Planning and Design

P. McClennan, Executive Administration Assistant to the Managing Director,

Environmental and Engineering Services and City Engineer Chair and Members, Transportation Advisory Committee

External CC list in the City Clerk's Office